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CONSULTATION MATTERS SUMMARY 

C1: The consultation program for the Project is guided by TransCanada’s Stakeholder 
Commitment Statement and TransCanada’s corporate values of safety, integrity, innovation 
and collaboration. This Commitment Statement has been previously submitted to the 
National Energy Board. 

C3-2: On January 20, 2017 TransCanada distributed Project information packages to 
residents and businesses within an approximate 1 km radius of the Project site. To date, no 
issues or concerns have been raised. 

C3-4: TransCanada confirms that all potentially-affected Municipalities have been notified 
of the Project. To date, no issues or concerns have been raised. 

C3-5 and C3-6: TransCanada has consulted with provincial and federal regulatory agencies 
and will continue to engage with these agencies on an ongoing basis. All required permits 
will be obtained prior to construction and associated conditions and mitigations will be 
implemented. 

C4: As a result of the stakeholder outreach to date, TransCanada is not aware of any 
outstanding issues or concerns with the Project. TransCanada will continue to notify all 
stakeholders about the Project and address issues and concerns throughout the regulatory 
process and construction. Once construction is completed, regionally based TransCanada 
liaisons will continue to build and maintain relationships through consistent and ongoing 
communication with stakeholders.  
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